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I support expanding transitional housing accommodations to include huts, pods, tents and
similar structures. Until there is sufficient housing for extremely low income and no income
people these accommodations will provide temporary respite, and help people to stabilize their
lives.

Sincerely,
Lee DeVeau
Eugene, OR
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